
From: Yvette Marthell <ovhsphoto@gmail.com>
To: cityclerk@longbeach.gov
Date: 02/03/2014 03:39 PM
Subject: Mill's Act

I am writing to request to be submitted as a part of the hearing for the 
Mill's Act.
I am a new(ish) home owner in the Hellman Historic District, purchasing my 
home nearly 3 years ago.
I am actively  working to restore my home to its former original glory, 
investing in the past 3 years over $20,000.
Over the course of the past year, I've had to slow my restoration projects to 
just the bare essentials of the needs of the home. 
As with any home of this age, many many more costly things are needed to be 
done to assist in this project.

Upon hearing about the Mill's Act, I have become highly interested in pursing 
this avenue as a way to assist in the restoration of my home and countless 
other beautiful homes within Long Beach.

Thank you for your time.

Yvette Marthell
1410 E 9th St
Long Beach, CA 90813
562-221-7444
yvette22@me.com
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